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Subject: Proposed premises licence, Old Brewhouse, Cusworth Hall. WK/208002232 

 

TS and CF Platt, 39 Cusworth Lane, Doncaster. DN5 8JJ 

Proposed premises licence, The Old Brewhouse, Cusworth Hall. 

WK/208002232 

We live close to Cusworth Hall and so we are as it were stakeholders in the well being of 

the area of Cusworth and Scawsby, and, in particular of Cusworth Hall and Cusworth 

Park. 

We have received representations from local people, who have expressed 

misgivings regarding this application.  

These local people have told us that only one notice regarding this application has been 

displayed and that this display was recent. Until this happened, nobody knew about the 

application.  

With reference to the four licensing objectives: 

1. We fear that if alcohol is bought and consumed in the Hall or in the Park this 

could lead to disorder if the drinkers are inebriated or it could lead to crime if 

people are under the influence of drink. We would wish to prevent such crime 

and disorder and we would wish to ensure public safety.  
2. In our opinion, the Hall and the Park should be places of tranquility. In the past 

there has been a lot of trouble when young people from the area and from 

around Doncaster have turned up in the park with alcohol and created a public 

nuisance. We are afraid that if this license is granted, the grounds of the Hall will 

become a magnet for large groups to congregate and cause a nuisance, making it 

a no go area for the elderly, the dog walkers, the birdwatchers, the runners, the 

families and everyone else who just want to enjoy the peace of the beautiful 

surroundings. 
3. It is likely that drug taking will accompany the consumption of alcohol. 
4. It is also very likely that the car park will prove to be inadequate and therefore 

cars will be parked on adjacent roads and streets. Those people without 

transport, possibly some of them under the influence of drink will be  walking 

home down Cusworth Lane or through the Scawsby estate.    
5. Children use Cusworth Park as a place of recreation and the observation of flora 

and fauna. People consuming alcohol will hinder these beneficial activities. 

Please bear in mind that this proposal has caused widespread concern among the people 

of Cusworth and Scawsby. 

Christine Platt   Stephen Platt 

 




